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Mission Statement:  
  

“We are united to love God,   
to grow in our commitment to Christ,  

to serve others, and welcome all people.”  



2nd Sunday of Easter  
 

 

Joshua Freshour, Pastor 
 

*Please stand if you are able                                                              Please silence electronic devices 
 
 
 
NOISY COLLECTION                                              Peanut Butter & Jelly Truck 
 
WELCOME                                               Pastor Josh Freshour 
 
CHURCH MISSION STATEMENT                                                                         

“We are united to love God, 
to grow in our commitment to Christ, 

to serve others, 
and welcome all people.” 

        
*PRAISE SONGS                           “Come, Now Is the Time to Worship”  

“Praise Is Rising (Hosanna)” 
 
CHILDREN’S MESSAGE  
 
SCRIPTURE READING                                  Acts 5:27-32   
27 When they had brought them, they had them stand before the council. The high priest questioned them, 
28 saying, “We gave you strict orders not to teach in this name, yet here you have filled Jerusalem with 
your teaching and you are determined to bring this man’s blood on us.”  29 But Peter and the apostles 
answered, “We must obey God rather than any human authority.  30 The God of our ancestors raised up 
Jesus, whom you have killed by hanging him on a tree.  31 God exalted him at the right hand as Leader 
and Savior that he might give repentance to Israel and forgiveness of sins.  32 And we are witnesses to 
these  things, and so is the Holy Spirit whom God has given to those who obey him.” 
 
This is the Word of God for the people of God.   
Thanks be to God! 
                 
MESSAGE                                          “God is the Boss of me!”    
 
PASTORAL PRAYER 
 
THE LORD’S PRAYER 

Our Father, who art in heaven,  
hallowed be thy name. 
Thy Kingdom come, thy will be done,  
on earth as it is in heaven.  
Give us this day our daily bread.   
And forgive us our trespasses, 
as we forgive those who trespass against us.  
And lead us not into temptation,  
but deliver us from evil.   
For thine is the kingdom, and the power  
and the glory, forever. Amen. 



*CLOSING SONG                                          “God of Wonders”                                                                       
 
*BENEDICTION                                                                                 
 
*BENEDICTION RESPONSE                       “God Be With You”                                      

God be with you till we meet again; 
by his counsels guide, uphold you, 
with his sheep securely fold you; 

God be with you till we meet again. 
Till we meet, till we meet,  
till we meet at Jesus’ feet; 
till we meet, till we meet,  

God be with you till we meet again.  
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Greeters: Lynn & Velma Clabaugh 

 
 
 

Next Sunday Scripture: Acts 9:1-20 & Sermon Title: “Scared Straight" 
 
 

 
The clear candle burning on our altar signifies our appreciation for the men and  

women serving our country during this time of national concern. 

 
 
 
 

 
Monday Morning Bible Study Group will meet tomorrow morning at 9:30 a.m.  
 
The UWIF Executive Board will meet tomorrow at 2 p.m. 
 
Laundry Love Ministry will be tomorrow at 4:30 p.m.  at the Southtown Cleaning Village, 355 S. Main 
Street in Marion.   
 
The Wesley Scholarship Team will meet on Wednesday, April 30, at 6 p.m. in the Library.   
 
You can still thank Neil Miller - You may send cards of thanks to Neil Miller at 543 Summit Street 
Marion, Ohio 43302 or you may place your card for Neil in the box at PSUMC that will be located at the 
back of the sanctuary.  
 
The church office will be closed on Mondays and Fridays beginning May 1. 
 
If you or someone you know is graduating from high school or college, please call the church office. 
 
The Martha Horne Circle will meet Thursday, May 1, at 6:30 p.m.  Kathy and Bonnie Castle are 
hostesses.  April Taylor will provide the program. 
   
National Day of Prayer - On May 1, once again, we will hold a National Day of Prayer  
24-hour Prayer Vigil!  To accomplish this goal, your help is needed!  The idea is a chain of praying people, 
each lifting our nation in prayer for a specific half-hour shift. The overall goal is one full day of prayer with 
someone from our "church family" praying for our nation and her leaders during each of the 48 segments, 



for a total chain of 24 uninterrupted hours of prayer. The sign-up sheet (with a post-it note reminder for you 
to place on your calendar!) is in the foyer.  Won't you prayerfully consider taking a time-slot to help us 
reach this goal? 
 
Have You Taken Control of Your Health Today?  Life Line Screening will be here at Prospect Street 
United Methodist Church on Friday, May 2, offering safe, painless, non-invasive preventive health 
screenings that are typically not a part of a routine physical.  To be more proactive about your health for 
yourself, your family and your community, please register for these health screenings today.  Please refer 
to the attached flyer to get more  info about how you can sign up.  There is no time like the present to take 
action!  
  
Three ways to register: 

•       Call toll-free: 1-888-814-0466 promo code HSCA001 
•       Online: https://www.llsa.social/hsca 
•       Text: the word circle to 216-279-1607 

 
The Sacrament of Holy Communion will be served at both services on Sunday, May 4.   
 
A special offering for “Native American Ministries Sunday” will be collected Sunday, May 4. 
 
The Prayer Team will meet on Sunday, May 4, during the Sunday School Hour. 
 
The Board of Trustees will meet on Monday, May 5, at 6 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 
 
The Finance Team will meet on Thursday, May 8, at 7 p.m. in the Upper Room. 
 
On Mother’s Day, May 11, at 7pm in PSUMC’s sanctuary, EJ Walker’s Next Generation Voice Studio will 
present “Jukebox” a recital of songs from musicals featuring popular music from the ages. With a cast of 
10 student’s and guests from 9 years old to adults the show will contain such memorable songs as “We 
Got the Beat,” “Dancing in the Street,” and “Natural Woman.” Admission is free and the show should last 
about an hour. All are encouraged to come and bring family and friends to celebrate the “Music of our 
Youth.”  
 
The Staff-Pastor-Parish-Relations Team will meet on Monday, May 12, at 6 p.m. in the Upper Room. 
 
The Education Team will meet on Tuesday, May 13, at 6 p.m. in the Upper Room. 
 
The Leadership Team will meet on Thursday, May 15, at 6 p.m. in the Upper Room. 
 
Once again, Prospect Street United Methodist Church has the honor of hosting The Cardinal Chorale, 
under the direction of Mr. Charles R. Snyder on Saturday, June 7.  As in the past, we ABSOLUTELY 
MUST have assistance from our congregation in order for the concert to happen.   

 MARK the date on your calendars.   

 HOUSING is a dire necessity.  We must have approximately 10 homes from PSUMC.  Host homes will 
have 2-4 singers. Hosts provide a light snack after the concert (water/fruit) bedding, shower/towels, 
and a light breakfast for the morning.  You will need to pick them up after the concert and bring them 
back in the morning.   

 DONATIONS - If you are unable to attend the concert or host singers, you can support the Chorale 
through a financial gift.  Money is needed to help pay for their week-long traveling tour.  Donations of 
any size are truly appreciated.    

Please contact the church office to let us know if you can assist with this concert in any way.   
 
 
 

https://www.llsa.social/hsca


Watch our services on YouTube!  Just go to our website and click the YouTube link.  Our website 
address is: www.prospectstreetumc.com.   
 
E-Tithing is an automatic withdrawal from your checking account and is remitted automatically to the 
church.  We can set it up so it will deduct from your checking account on the 1st and/or the 15th of each 
month.  Contact the church office for more information!  
 
Attendance April 20:   Sunday School – 31          Worship Services – 100/125 

 
Pastor Josh: pastor@prospectstreetumc.com 

Church Office: secretary@prospectstreetumc.com 
Website: www.prospectstreetumc.com 

 

mailto:secretary@prospectstreetumc.com

